
Please come along to our event to raise awareness of 
the importance of Diagnosing HIV Early 

 
All welcome! 

We look forward to meeting you there 
 

If you would like to become involved with this project 
Please contact melinda.tenant-flowers@nhs.net 

 
Dr Melinda Tenant-Flowers, Consultant HIV/Sexual Health 

The Department of Sexual Health and HIV 
King’s College Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
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